
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 29/06/2022 6:18:25 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

29/06/2022 

MR Kevin Pryor 
8 Beltana aye - 8 Beltana Avenue ST 
Terrey Hills NSW 2084 

RE: DA2022/0932 - 146 Forest Way BELROSE NSW 2085 

I would like to support the Be!rose Bowling Club in their efforts to reopen the outdoor areas 
which proved so popular when they were open. It is great for families and a wonderful asset to 
our community and will help keep a popular club relevant with families and younger people. 

2022/398806


